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Omar Espinosa

KFW Engineers

3421 Paesanos Parkway, Suite 200
San Antonio, Texas 78231

RE:  File No. 2319-Request for Category Determination for Woller Road Subdivision, Approximately
9.49 Acres, located southeast of the intersection of Woller Trail and Kyle Seale Parkway.

Dear Mr. Espinosa:

On June 25, 2019, the Aquifer Protection and Evaluation Section of the San Antonio Water System (SAWS)
received a letter issued by your office requesting a category determination for the above-referenced project.
Based on a review of the documentation submitted and in accordance with Chapter 34, Article VI, Division 6,
Section 34-925 of the City Code, Category 2 classification of Woller Road Subdivision, Approximately
9.49 acres is confirmed.

In accordance with Ordinance No. 81491, an Aquifer Protection Plan for all Category 2 and 3 properties is
required to be submitted to and approved by the Aquifer Protection & Evaluation Section of the San Antonio

Water System prior to the release of Plats and/or Building Permits.

Should any documentation become available that would alter this Category designation, the documentation
may be submitted to the San Antonio Water System for review and possible Category redesignation.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Bruce Keels at (210) 233-3173.

drew Wiatrek, ‘Manager -
Edwards Aquifer and Watershed Protection Division

Approved:
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Scott R. Halty, Director C/
Resource Protection and\Compliance Department
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